
Valhalla  seeking  submissions
for 2018 plays
Do you have a play you would like to see presented on the
Boathouse Theatre stage in 2018? Now is the time to submit it
for consideration.

The deadline to submit is 5pm, Jan. 19. Send all submission
materials  in  one  email  to  info@valhallatahoe.com  with  the
subject line “2018 Theatre Submission” or in one envelope
addressed to Valhalla Tahoe, RE: 2018 Theatre Submission, PO
Box 19273, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96151.

Applicants will be notified in February.

For more information, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/12/valhalla-seeking-submissions-2018-plays/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/12/valhalla-seeking-submissions-2018-plays/
http://valhallatahoe.com/call-submissions-2018-theatre-production/

